
NEXT REGULAR MEETING:  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2002 AT 6:30 P.M.  

MINUTES OF THE RP HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

NOVEMBER 20, 2002 
 
Chairman Al Zaccone called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m., it having been 
duly noted that this meeting is being held in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., notice of which was sent to The Record on 
the 30th day of December, 2001, and to the Jersey Journal on the 3lst day of 
December, 2001.  Roll call was taken.  Commission members present were: Al 
Zaccone, Edwin Holmberg, Terry McDonough and Mary Romme.  
 
The minutes of the October 16, 2002, meeting were approved. 
 
Old Business:  None. 
 
New Business:  None. 
 
Correspondence and Notes: Reappointed to the Commission are Ed Holmberg 
and Mary Romme, both terms expiring October 31, 2006.  Terry McDonough was 
appointed to fill the unexpired term of Fred Rosen, with her term expiring October 
31, 2004. 
 
A letter was received from the Building Department on October 23, 2002, 
advising that they had reviewed the October 16 minutes Re:  25 Mt. Vernon 
Street and 189 Main Street. 
 
Al Zaccone responded with a letter dated October 24.  He noted that he asked 
the village attorney what actions could be taken to enforce conditions of approval 
by the Commission.  He is awaiting a response. 
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:36 p.m. 
 

           Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Barbara DeLuca 
 
cc:  Carol Todd, Building Department 
       Martin Durkin, Esq. 


